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Comments: I urge the Forest Service to leave its policy unchanged and phase out ANILCA cabins, as was the

original intent when the legislation was passed in the 1980s. While I understand the attachment owners may

have to their cabins, they have no place in designated Wilderness and getting rid of them serves the interest of

the wider public.


